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Report for Health Initiative

Greetings Brothers,

The 4th Annual Men’s Health Symposium was held at Lilly Grove Missionary Baptist Church on
Saturday, September 8th of this year from 9 AM to 1:30 PM. There were about 44 in attendance
A complimentary breakfast was served at the cost of $572.90 along with a $200.00 donation to
Lilly Grove Missionary Baptist Church. Several physicians from the community spoke on topics
such as Diabetes Mellitus, Colorectal Cancer, Prostate Cancer, Hypogonadism, Erectile
Dysfunction, and Nutrition. I want to thank the following presenters: Dr. Garland Gossett, MD;
Dr. Kevin McKinney, MD; Dr. John Van, MD; Dr. Olubayo Tojuola, MD; and Dr. Celeste
Palmer, MD. In addition, I want to thank the members of the Health Initiative Committee for
their assistance. Thank you.

Fraternally yours,
Demetris A. Green, Sr. MD- Committee Chair
4-Spring ’90-Rho Beta Beta Chapter Life Member
National Life Member #6088
9th District Life Member#10


